
Hot Springs Travel & Tourism May 16, 2023 Minutes  

 

Carl called the meeting to order.  Mike made the motion to accept the agenda (Ryan second).  Q 

made the motion to approve the previous months minutes (Mike second).  Audra presented the 

financial report.  Tax revenue was down compared to last year but is up when compared 

historically to previous years.  Ryan made the motion to accept and Q second.  Jackie presented 

the directors report with Mike making the motion to accept and Audra second. 

 

In old business Jackie said the location for a double-sided digital billboard is being looked at in 

the state park west of the highway.   

 

For new business Audra made the motion to submit the 2023-2024 budget to the county and 

state.  Jurri Schenk made a presentation about making a children's short film in the state park that 

would promote the Hot Springs State Park. 

 

The next meeting will be June 21st at 1pm. 

 


